
 
 
 

The January 3, 2018 
Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Committee meeting 

has been cancelled. 
The next meeting will be held on 

February 7, 2018 
 
Please contact Virginia Murillo if you have any questions.  

virginia@tamcmonterey.org  
831-775-4415 

 
 

                                                                             
 


